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To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: No to extension of State of Emergency
Date: Thursday, 1 July 2021 5:55:25 PM

What emergency? Hospitals are virtually empty of Covid
related cases. 

Myself and thousands of Australians say NO to this continuing
extension of the ‘State of Emergency’. We demand a public
discussion or debate to clarify your reasons for this ongoing
control & manipulation of good people and their livelihoods.

Sincerely,
Deborah Baker
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